
SRS Durian Trip on 10th July 2022 (Sunday) 

The long awaited SRS Durian Trip was finally a reality after a few year break due to the 

Covid-19 situation. There were 67 happy members & friends who boarded 2 Coaches which 

departed from UOB Kay Hian premises at 7.40 a.m. 

We had specifically chosen  10th  July 2022 (Sunday) as the next day is also a Public Holiday 

due to Hari Raya Haji. There was no jam at all at the Causeway & we proceeded early to 

Galang Patah for our Breakfast. Thereafter, it was about a 2 hour Coach Ride to the Durian 

Plantation at Tangkak which was near Muar to savour the Durians, Local Delectable Fruits & 

Lunch Buffet Spread. We had a variety of Durians and many relished it. 

After we had our tummies filled, we went to a Factory Outlet which had a variety of Sweet & 

Savoury items as well as Specialty Coffee Beverages. Thereafter we went on to admire the 

Kulai Hakka Village Wall Art Murals. Our final stop was the Sutera Mall where we managed 

to do some quick shopping. 

It was followed with a sumptuous dinner at Pekin Restaurant located at Sutera Mall. On our 

return trip back to Singapore there was no jam at all as well. It was a smooth ride home. 

Overall, members & friends had a good time & enjoyed the trip and were already looking 

forward to next year's Durian Trip. 























 


